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A N N E X A 

FURTHER ADDITIONAL MATERIAL 

Burma 

"7 September 1967 

"It is suggested that IAEA should provide equipment and supplies 
to developing countries which have local personnel trained in atomic 
energy techniques. The provision of a foreign expert or experts 
should not be insisted upon by IAEA if the Member State requesting the 
equipment and supplies already has trained local personnel. 

"Organization of more frequent short- term advanced courses in 
the Region in different aspects of the peaceful uses of atomic energy is 
also deemed necessary. 

"When equipment is supplied, the vital spare parts should also be 
included. Scientific journals should be distributed to Member States ." 


